
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 10th March 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

Parent consultations will be taking place next week.   

Please call in to the school office if you have not 

made an appointment and would like one. If you 

have any concerns you would like to discuss with 

school throughout the year, do not hesitate to 

make an appointment to see your child’s class 

teacher. 

Support Brereton Preschool in their  

crowdfunding campaign. The link for their  

crowdfunding page is on the website in the  

Brereton Preschool news item. We will be having a 

non uniform day on Thursday 23rd March to help 

raise funds.  

Parking 

Please DO NOT park on the yellow zig zag lines. 

They are there for you and your children’s safety.  

Easter Egg Raffle 

We will be holding our annual Easter Egg raffle 

again this year. Erika Davenport and her retinue 

will be selling tickets at morning break. Tickets are 

25p each or £1 per strip 

Spring School Disco 

It is time to get on your dancing shoes and put the 

Spring Disco in your diary! The disco will be in the 

school hall on Friday 24th March 

6pm until 8pm 

 

 

Key Dates 

Friday 10th March - Year 2 Class 

Assembly 

Thursday 23rd March - Non uniform day 

Friday 24th March - Easter Service 

Friday 24th March - Spring Disco 

Monday 27th March - Pensarn Residential Year 6 

 

 

Brereton Bears is always there if you need before 

and after school care. Just call in to the school 

office for more details.  

 

 

 
 

 

This week we have chosen to celebrate how  

superbly the children have approached  

assessment week. 

 

It is a necessary part of school life and everyone 

has taken it in their stride. 

 

Well Done all!  

 

 

 


